
 
23 Marcus Clarke Street 

Canberra ACT 2601 

GPO Box 3131 

Canberra ACT 2601 

tel: (02) 6243 1111  

fax: (02) 6243 1199 

adjudication@accc.gov.au 

www.accc.gov.au 

 

Our ref: N10000475 & N10000477 
Your ref: FIN-finlib.FID614955 
Contact officer: Robert Janissen 
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18/04/2019 

Ms Annoushka Scharnberg 
Partner 
Finlaysons Lawyers 
 
By email: annoushka.scharnberg@finlaysons.com.au  

Dear Ms Scharnberg, 

Peet Tonsley Apartments & Urban Renewal Authority Notifications N10000475 & 
N10000477 - interested party consultation  

I refer to the notifications lodged by Peet Tonsley Apartments and Urban Renewal Authority 
with the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the ACCC) on 18 March 2019. 
These notifications have been allocated registrations numbers N10000475 and N10000477, 
respectively. 

Please find enclosed, for your information, a copy of the letter the ACCC sent today to 
potentially interested parties as part of its public consultation process.  

All publicly available submissions will be posted on the ACCC website at 
https://www.accc.gov.au/public-registers/authorisations-and-notifications-registers/exclusive-
dealing-notifications-register 

Timetable 

The ACCC will progress its assessment of the Notification in a timely manner. An indicative 
timetable is set out below for your information. 

Indicative date Stage in assessment process 

18 March 2019 Notifications lodged. 

18 April 2019 Public consultation process begins. 

6 May 2019  Closing date for submissions from interested parties. 

May 2019 Applicant responds to issues raised in the public 
consultation process. 

June 2019 ACCC assessment of the notifications 
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This letter has been placed on the ACCC’s public register. If you wish to discuss any aspect of 
this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Robert Janissen on 02 6243 1387. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Darrell Channing 
Director 
Adjudication Branch 
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